
Red Hill Lutheran School 

Tuesday, November 13th 
 

Barnes & Noble at the Market Place 
13712 Jamboree Rd. Irvine 

Participate in “Story Time for the Kids” with Red Hill Staff on Tuesday, 
November 13th from 5:30-7:30 P.M.  (Schedule to follow soon.) 
 
All purchases including books, food, toys, etc. will go towards raising money for our school. 

Get some of your holiday shopping done early. 

Teachers’ wish lists for classroom libraries will be available at the Market Place Barnes & Noble. 

Our school also gets credit for purchases made on November 14th. 

Can’t attend our bookfair at Barnes & Noble? 
Visit bn.com/bookfairs to support us online from 11/13/2012 to 11/19/2012 by entering 

Bookfair ID 10902336 at the time of your online checkout. 
On-line purchases are appreciated, however, sales through the actual store’s cash register are better for our      

fundraiser! Encourage everyone to visit their local Barnes & Noble and shop, shop, shop. 


